' y AM 910 FM 96.7
I [m CONTEMPORARY STEREO COUNTRY
DRAWERM ¢  SHERMAN, TEXAS75090 «  PHONE 214-893-1151

July 15, 1983

Carl W. Dabelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter informing us that you
had monitored KIKM's signal as far north as your
city of Overland Park Kansas.

I have checked the monitored information you sent
us and find that you were indeed listening to
KIKM 910 AM, Sherman, Texas.

Thank you very much. We appreciate your interest.

Sincerely,
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Don ‘R. Renfroe
General Manager
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